

Dear Prospective Sponsor,

Akron Sports, Inc. is dedicated to providing quality baseball and softball programs for Akron area youth. Every year this commitment to quality is made difficult by increasing costs. In an effort to maintain affordability for the participating children of our community, we are taking this opportunity to ask you to get involved by sponsoring a team, advertising or making a generous donation for the upcoming 2022 season.

Please join us today in securing positive experiences for the kids by completing the enclosed form and returning with the appropriate donation. Your efforts will assist in providing our children with uniforms, equipment, and safe fields to play on, and the opportunity to experience the challenges and pride in being part of a team.

If you have donated in the past, we thank you and ask for your continued support. On behalf of the entire Akron Sports Board and Akron Community, thank you for your time and consideration with this matter and hopefully having you join our team as a sponsor for the 2022 season.

Sincere	ly,

Bryan Krull

Akron Sports

"Committed to developing the youth of Akron through sports."

Akron Sports PO Box 13 * Akron, NY 14001

www.AkronSports.org